

Notes of the Neighbourhood Planning Meeting

Wednesday 8 March 2017

2pm. Colemoreham Farmhouse

NPNPSG Members Present: Helen Papworth (HP Co-Chair), Phil Sandell (PS Co-Chair) Stephanie Bennett (Vice Chair), Richard Cass (RC), Graham Hopton (GH Treasurer), David Milton (DM) Irene Ward (IW), Jill Parker (JP), Tony Dawson (TD);Carolyn Henegan (CH)

The meeting focused on two items: formatting of each section of the NP; the consideration of the proposal from the PWT to consider the Environment text of the NP.

	AGENDA ITEMS	ACTIONS
	Formatting <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Renumbering to emphasise comments relating to policies• Policies followed by justificatory comments and conclusion at end.• Parishioner comments to be inserted where appropriate• Green box formatting for policies and comments• Calibri 12 to be standard font.	Agreed
	Environment text <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Policies 1-4 agreed subject to minor amendments• Policy 5 Allotments to be transferred to Community Health and Wellbeing• Label all photos• Text agreed subject to amendments	Agreed
	AOB <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Projected draft completion 31.03.17	
	Dates and times of next meetings 15/03/17 U/C Methodist Church 7.15	

